
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 October 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, we received a visit from OFSTED on the 13th and 14th September 
2022. This was what is known as a section 8 of the Education Act 2005 inspection. This is 
an ungraded inspection, which is basically to assess whether we continue to be a good 
school. 
 
I am delighted to be able to tell you that the inspection report has now been finalised 
and that we have maintained our GOOD school status. 
 
I’d like to thanks all of the parents who responded to the OFSTED inspector’s 
questionnaire, all of the children for their excellent behaviour and response to the 
inspector and all of the BFJS team for their continued delivery of a good education to 
our children. 
 
The full report is attached, please let Mr McTaggart or myself know if you have any 
queries. 
 
 
Best regards 

 
Steve Andrews 
Chair of Governors 
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